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[bookmark: _GoBack]SPECIAL MEETING OF THE
CONNECTICUT PORT AUTHORITY
FINANCE COMMITTEE
 Special Meeting  Cancellation
MONDAY, OCTOBER 29, 2018



The special finance meeting scheduled for Monday, October 29, 2018, is canceled.



Attest:
Bonnie Reemsnyder, Chairman
Connecticut Port Authority
             455 Boston Post Road  Suite 204 I  Old Saybrook, CT 06475 I P: 860-577-5174 I  CTPortAuthority.com
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